
Pension Fund Investment Policy Update 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Update on Pension Fund Investment Policy 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about recent updates to our 

Pension Fund Investment Policy. As part of our commitment to maintaining a robust and 

effective investment strategy, we have conducted a comprehensive review of our current policies 

and market conditions. 

The key updates are as follows: 

• Asset Allocation Adjustments: We are adjusting our target allocation in [specific asset 

classes] to enhance diversification. 

• Increased Focus on ESG Investments: Aligning with our sustainability goals, we will 

be incorporating more Environmental, Social, and Governance (ESG) factors into our 

investment decisions. 

• Performance Benchmarks: Revised benchmarks for measuring the performance of our 

investment portfolio. 

Please review the attached detailed policy document for a comprehensive overview of these 

updates. 

Should you have any questions or require further clarification, feel free to reach out to me 

directly. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Contact Information] 


